
Call for Sponsors
Bay Transit and RAL Art Center are partnering once again

to bring you Art in Transit 2.0.

The winning entry will be revealed on the side 
of a Bay Transit bus during the  May 20th reception 

and awards ceremony, at the RAL Art Center from 5-7.

We appreciate the local businesses
whose support is helping to make Art in Transit 

a great, sustainable, community event. 

The sponsors below have donated generously. Won’t you consider 
joining them to make this year’s event even more memorable?

Sponsorship will be recognized across many platforms  
including print and social media, radio exposure, during the event 

and on the side of the bus with the winning entry.

If you are interested in participating in this great opportunity 
to support your community please call or email Michael Norvell

at (804) 690-4865 or mnorvell@bayaging.org

Proceeds to benefit RAL Art Center and Bay Transit. 


